
 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 

Year 1 Harvest Festival Performance 

 
 

 
Monday 25th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We would like to warmly invite you to our Year 1 Harvest Festival performance which the children and 
staff of Year 1 are busy preparing for this term. 

There will be two performances in total over the course of two days. We would like to invite parents 
and carers from classes 1C and 1D to watch the Monday performance and parents and carers from 
classes 1A and 1B to watch the Tuesday performance. The time of these performances will be; 

Monday 16th October at 09.15 for parents and carers of 1C and 1D children 

Tuesday 17th October at 09.15 for parents and carers of 1A and 1B children 

These will take place in the Sports Hall which can be accessed via the Westfield Road entrance. Each 
performance will last approximately 25 minutes. 

If you could fill out the slip below and hand it in to your child’s class teacher to ensure availability it 
would be much appreciated.  

We all look forward to sharing our special celebration of Harvest with you. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
The Year 1 Team 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

 

           Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 
 

       Year 1 Harvest Festival Performance 
 
 

I will be attending on Monday 16th October at 9.15am 
 
OR 
 

I will be attending on Tuesday 17th October at 9:15am 
 
 

ADMISSION IS LIMITED TO TWO PER FAMILY DUE TO SPACE RESTRICTIONS 
 
 

Child’s Name _______________________________________Class________ 
 

Please return to the school office by Wednesday 11th October 


